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Summary of Findings

Findings of this survey show education opportunities seem to be adequate based on the
perceptions of the acquisition workforce sampled. Many respondents did report that the
acquisition workforce educational framework has been established adequately, but that work
experience (i.e. OJT) is crucial to professional development.

The survey suggests that specific career enhancing experiences rate as some of the most 
valued toward personal development.

Our senior leaders convey the need to view the acquisition workforce as a trade and
leadership/mentorship should be at the core of our acquisition workforce development


